
Admiralty Office of Legal Advice
Scheme for Unrepresented Litigants on
Civil Procedures resumes service and
adjustment in service hours

     The Administration Wing of the Chief Secretary for Administration's
Office announced today (March 1) that disinfection of the Admiralty Office of
the Legal Advice Scheme for Unrepresented Litigants on Civil Procedures has
been immediately arranged and completed after being notified on February 27
that a staff member of the Office tested positive for COVID-19. The Office
will resume service tomorrow (March 2).

     In addition, to tie in with the latest arrangement for court services by
the Judiciary, with effect from tomorrow (March 2), the service hours of the
Office of the Legal Advice Scheme for Unrepresented Litigants on Civil
Procedures in both Admiralty and Wan Chai will be adjusted as 8.45am to
12.30pm and 2.30pm to 5pm, Monday to Friday (except public holidays), until
further notice. For enquiries, please call 2259 5017.
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